
The special meeting of the Board of Township Trustees, Newbury Township was 
called to order at 7:00 p.m., June 9, 2014, with Ms. Blair, Mr. Skomrock and Mr. 
Quigley present.  
 
The meeting was held to establish a committee for Newbury Veteran’s Memorial 
Park.  Discussions were held regarding fund raising to pay for the project.  
 
Next meeting of this group to continue discussions will be held June 30, 2014 at 
7:00 pm  
 
This meeting adjourned at 8:30 upon a motion by Mr. Quigley with a second by 
Mr. Skomrock and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
Minutes taken by Sue Wagner. 
 
 
____________________________       _______________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman  William Skomrock, Jr.- Vice Chairman 
 
 
_____________________________       _________ABSENT_____________ 
 Jan Blair     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 


